
With sincere gratitude and esteem

President
Dr. Ross Zafonte

cordially invites you to join

THE PRESIDENT’S COUNCIL
at Spaulding Rehabilitation Network 

Recognizing annual leadership giving 
that helps patients and families find their strength 

on the journey to recovery



It is my honor to invite you to consider becoming a 
member of our new annual leadership giving society, 
The President’s Council. We are so proud to have you 

join this special group as we commemorate the 50th anniversary 
of Spaulding Rehabilitation Hospital and expand our circle 
of support for our Campaign for Spaulding Research Institute—a 
landmark five-year, $75 million fundraising effort to grow our 
research enterprise four-fold by 2021.

The President’s Council represents a distinguished group of 
individuals, families, and institutions whose yearly generosity 
of $20,000 or more shapes and sustains the life-changing 
mission of Spaulding Rehabilitation Network.  Our members 
are united in a singular vision to make the world a better place 
for people recovering from and living with disability and 
disease—a calling that has become even more imperative as 
we respond to the devastating COVID-19 pandemic and urgent 
issues of health equity.  

Your dedicated support as a President’s Council member can 
help transform the ways in which we deliver exceptional care, 
advance pioneering research, and promote innovative education 
in the field of rehabilitation medicine.  Thank you on behalf of 
the entire Spaulding network for your consideration to join such 
an extraordinary cadre of generous leaders.

Warm regards,

Ross Zafonte, D.O.
President



PRESIDENT’S COUNCIL MEMBERS ARE...

recognized for yearly cumulative giving of $20,000 or 
more to any and all Spaulding programs—from advancing 
our Campaign for Spaulding Research Institute, to aiding our 
Strength After COVID/Emergency Response efforts, to 
investing in our clinical programs, to contributing to our 
myriad special events, to supporting our Annual Fund.

invited to our annual President’s Council Celebration, 
which provides an opportunity to hear from and engage 
with Spaulding’s leaders and faculty experts about the latest 
frontiers of rehabilitation medicine—including research 
and recovery care for COVID-19—in the company of other 
generous individuals committed to our mission.

eligible to receive the latest updates on emerging work from 
Spaulding, including (but not limited to) virtual briefings 
on key topics, news about research grants and publications, 
personalized tours and meetings, nurse-led “Idea Incubators,” 
and our Grand Rounds series of educational programs. 

offered timely support and guidance to navigate the health 
system and facilitate access to care.

Participation or inclusion in any of the Council’s activities is at the 
member’s interest and convenience.

Left to right: President’s Council Co-Chairs Ralph & Janice James and Judith Fong &            
Dr. Mark Wheeler at the Annual Celebration of the President’s Council in 2019



Nancy W. Adams & Scott A. Schoen♦ Ω

Anonymous (8) 

Jeanette A. & Alan J. Antokal 

Michelle C. & Robert G. Atchinson♦

Deborah E. Babson

Bank of America  

Jennifer K. Bemis ♦ Ω  *

Margaret F. & Tomas I. Bergstrand

Bilezikian Family Foundation

Boston Bruins Foundation/Peggy & 
Robert G. Orr 

Burke Distributing Corporation

Donna Carpenter/The Mill Foundation 

Kelly & John R. Carroll

Gloria J. & John M. Christner/Christner 
Family Foundation 

Meredith & Eugene Clapp

Emilia Clarke’s SameYou Foundation♦ Ω 

Cassandra & Phillip Clay

Eileen & Jack Connors, Jr.

Brandyne J. & Christopher J. Dean

Digital Federal Credit Union

Lewis A. Epstein/The Barbara Epstein 
Foundation Inc. 

Heidi and David Estrada 

Cynthia & John F. Fish

Anne J. Fitzgerald

Judith A. Fong & Mark F. Wheeler, M.D.♦ Ω

Foundation for Physical Medicine and 
Rehabilitation

The Michael J. Fox Foundation for 
Parkinson’s Research 

Nicki Nichols Gamble 

Steven C. Goodwin

Ellen R. Gordon/Cele H. & William B. 
Rubin Family Fund ♦ Ω

Laurel Gormley Charitable Fund 

Serena M. Hatch

Lucile W. Hays

Charlotte S. and C. Michael Hazard/
Hazard Family Foundation

The Hearst Foundations 

The Teresa & H. John Heinz III Fund of the 
Heinz Family Foundation

The Sumner & Lois Herman Charitable 
Foundation

Janice A. & Ralph M. James ♦

The Janey Fund Charitable Trust

Julie Riven Jaye & Barry Jaye, D.M.D.

Paola A. & Daniel G. Jones 

Barbara S. Kane & J. M. Rosen, D.M.D.

Rachel & Louis Karger

Beth S. & Seth A. Klarman/The Klarman 	
Family Foundation

Kontiki Capital Management (Cayman) 
Limited 	

Saul Kurlat

Judith A. Fong & Mark F. Wheeler, M.D.
Co-Chairs, President’s Council

Janice A. & Ralph M. James
Co-Chairs, President’s Council

“Like many others, we have experienced firsthand Spaulding’s 
commitment to personalized and compassionate care. So making 

it possible for more families to share in what this exceptional institution 
offers was an easy decision. It was a given.”
—Judith A. Fong, President’s Council Co-Chair

The President’s Council membership roster is updated yearly based on cumulative giving of 
$20,000 for the prior fiscal year, October 1 to September 30.  

THE 2020 PRESIDENT’S COUNCIL 



THE 2020 PRESIDENT’S COUNCIL 
Sharon & Ben S. Levitan

The Mark and Gail Levy Family 
Foundation

Liberty Mutual Foundation

Richard K. Lubin Family Foundation/
Nancy and Richard Lubin, Kate Lubin 
and Glen Sutton, Emily and Greg Woods

Karen B. Maloney & Robert J. Carpenter

The Manton Foundation

Melissa A. & David W. McGraw/The 
Donald C. McGraw Foundation

Ann Merrifield & Wayne Davis ♦ Ω

Arlene P. & Gary C. Miller♦

Karen Gordon Mills & Barry Mills       
and Family ♦ Ω

Mitsui Chemicals, Inc. 

Craig H. Neilsen Foundation 

Henry Newman

Carol M. O’Connor-Fischer & David B. 
Fischer ♦ Ω

Connie & Arthur Page 

Paralyzed Veterans of America Research 
Foundation

Parris Construction Management

The Peabody Foundation

The Gillian Reny Stepping Strong 
Center for Trauma Innovation 

Margaret M. Reynolds & William J. 
McKee

The George & Alice Rich Charitable 
Foundation

Louise C. Riemer & Karl D. Riemer/
Elizabeth Taylor Fessenden Foundation

Roosevelt Warm Springs Foundation

Anne W. & Joseph F. Ryan 

Richard P. Ryan ♦ Ω

Didi & Neal Ryland 

Linda J. Sallop, Mitchel I. Weisman/
Atlantic Charter Ω 

Jack Satter Foundation Ω

Janet & James M. Scott/The Scott 
Family RAWZ Fund 

Edna M. Sears

Maria L. & Paul J. Selian/State Street 
Foundation

Svetlana & Eric Silverman

Marshall M. and Barbara J. Sloane 
Private Foundation 

Paula Ness Speers & Mark S. Speers♦ Ω

Diana Davis Spencer Foundation 

The Storto-Mogil Family Ω

Subaru of New England 

Margaret W. Sullivan/Sullivan Family 
Foundation 

Summers-New Family Advised Fund

Walsh Brothers, Inc.

Edwin S. Webster Foundation 

Estelle M. Weedon

The Weld Foundation

Benaree P. & Fletcher H. Wiley

Cynthia W. Wood & Edward N. Perry

Gwill E. York & Paul A. Maeder

Linda & William Zammer, Jr.

Donna L. Zerwitz

♦ Early Investor Leaders of $500,000 or more to the Campaign for Spaulding Research Institute 

“Spaulding possesses all 
the qualities of the kind of 

organization we choose to support 
philanthropically—history, 

leadership, excellence, execution, 
and impact.  We are so proud to 
be a part of this extraordinary 

community.”

—Ralph M. James, 
President’s Council Co-Chair

Ω President’s Council Lifetime Members     
* Deceased 



Spaulding Rehabilitation Network
Development Office

300 First Avenue
Boston, MA 02129

617-952-6894
spauldingrehab.org/giving

We are grateful for your interest in 
The President’s CouncilThe President’s Council. For questions or to learn more 

about becoming a member, please contact:

If you do not wish to receive certain or all fundraising communications from the Spaulding 
Rehabilitation Network Development Office, please call us at 617.952.6880 or visit our website at  

http://giving.spauldingnetwork.org/optout


